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3 July 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Charity Week - Week Commencing 10th July 2023

I'm writing to you today to share with you some information about our upcoming Charity Week and Charity
Day plans.

Beginning on Monday 10th July, we will be hosting a range of activities for our students throughout the week.
These include a dance-a-thon, KS3 disco, after school film screening, crossbar challenge, a guess the sweets in
the jar competition and much more.

On Friday 14th July we are inviting students, along with friends and family to attend our main charity
event of the week. There will be a variety of events suitable for all ages from 3pm onwards. We will have a
bouncy castle, a colour run (please do not come in PE Kit for this, the colours we are using may stain fabric,
so old clothes would be better), face painting, lots of school run and local business stalls, and much more.
The PTA will be in the sports hall with many of these local business stalls, to raise some money for future
projects.

We will be asking for cash contributions of 50p or £1 for these activities. We are raising money for
Teenage Cancer Trust, and any extra donations for this cause can also be given at the following web page:
JUST GIVING

It's going to be an exciting week and a
fantastic Friday afternoon! I look
forward to seeing many of you there.

Yours sincerely,

Rob Southern
Principal
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